
 
 
 

 
BARC BULLETIN 

 
 

September 13, 2007 
 
 

Re:  Follow-up to the June 26, 2007 Bulletin  
 
At the Company’s request, on September 10th & 11th CEP National 
Staff from Ontario and Quebec, as well as the BARC Bargaining 
Committee members met to discuss the possibility of extending 
the current collective agreement. 
 
The Company proposed an extension with changes to the 
collective agreement that were similar to the Atlantic Region 
settlement with BARC this past summer. Although there was good 
discussion between the parties, at the end of the second day the 
Company proposal involved concessions. Talks ended.  
 
At our Bargaining Caucus in Toronto next week, we will proceed 
with setting our agenda for bargaining. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
Your Bargaining Committee 
 

 
 
 

Bill Cruickshank 
Brent MacMillan 
Mario Massé 
Armand Maltais 
Kim L. Beemer 
Robert Pelletier. 
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